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What a great summer we are having back in the States to attend AGWM’s Together19 in Orlando, FL, 
and to visit churches to raise the support necessary to stay in Brussels, Belgium, for the long-term.  
 
The school year at Continental Theological Seminary concluded by celebrating the graduating class of 2019, the 60th 

anniversary of CTS, and the groundbreaking ceremony for the 
new kitchen and dining facilities and dorms for both men and 
women that will begin construction in January of 2020.    
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
CTS is the leading Pentecostal ministry training school in Europe 
that is equipping students to plant churches in new areas and take 
the gospel to unreached people groups. Your support of our 
ministry allows these students to attend CTS at a minimal cost. 
These students are getting the training necessary to have effective 
ministries to the secular people of Europe, the marginalized, such 
as the Roma people, and to the new refugees coming from Africa 
and the Middle East. 

CTS graduates Erandika (from Sri Lanka/Italy), Festus  
 (Nigeria/Belgium), and Callum (England/Belgium)  
 who were in my apologetics class this past spring. 
  
We are home this summer to raise the support needed to stay in 
Belgium for the long-term. We need an additional $1,000 in 
monthly support and $20,000 cash for the remaining two years of 
our first term. If you or your church could help us reach either of 
these goals, please go to our giving page at s1.ag.org/snavely to set 
up a recurring monthly gift or a one-time offering. 

 
Through The Breaking 
Chains Network, God is 
giving freedom and hope to 
women caught in a lifestyle 
of sex trafficking. Darla has 
shared many encouraging 
stories this summer of God 
healing, saving, and 
encouraging women at The 
Oasis center, where women 
come to eat a home-cooked 
meal, hear a gospel message, and learn life skills. Please help us 
pray that many others will be set free by the power of Jesus Christ.   
                                       

         Grandkids Hazel Jo, Braeden, and Ryder             God bless each of you for your prayers and support,  
                                               Dr. Andréa and Darla Snavely                       
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